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SARATOGA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING ON THE PROPOSED MODIFICATIONS OF SARATOGA COUNTY 

CONSOLIDATED AGRICULTURAL DISTRICT #2  
 
   Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Saratoga County Board 
of Supervisors, in the Board of Supervisors’ Meeting Room located at 40 McMaster 
Street in the Village of Ballston Spa, New York, on Wednesday, February 10, 2020 at 
3:45 pm on proposed modifications of the boundaries of Saratoga County Consolidated 
Agricultural District #2.   
 
    Saratoga County Consolidated Agricultural District #2 presently encompasses portions 
of the towns of Ballston, Charlton, Clifton Park, Edinburg, Galway, Greenfield, Malta, 
Milton, Providence and the City of Saratoga Springs.  There are approximately 4,357 
parcels included within this District that contains approximately 56,937.32 ± acres of 
land.     
 
    Two applications for the inclusion of predominately viable agricultural lands within 
Saratoga County Consolidated Agricultural District #2 have been filed with the Saratoga 
County Board of Supervisors pursuant to NYS Agriculture and Markets Law §303-b. The 
first application requests the inclusion of a parcel of land located in the Town of Galway 
on Hermance Road, consisting of 23.38± acres, identified as Tax Parcel #185.-2-20.27. 
The second application requests the inclusion of  two parcels of land located in the Town 
of Corinth along NYS RT 9N consisting of a total of 32.22 ± acres, identified  as Tax 
Parcels #73.-2-53.1 and #73.-2-53.2.  
  
    The hearing will consider the two applications received for inclusion within the 
boundaries of Saratoga County Consolidated Agricultural District #2, and the report of 
the Saratoga County Agriculture and Farmland Protection Board recommending the 
amendment of the boundaries of Consolidated Agricultural District #2 to include all three 
parcels referenced in the applications. 
 
    All parties appearing and desiring to be heard will be heard by the Saratoga County 
Board of Supervisors at this hearing.  Due to public health and safety concerns related to 
COVID-19, there is limited capacity in the Boardrooms.  Comments may be submitted in 
writing by email to: publiccomment@saratogacountyny.gov or by written 
correspondence addressed to: Clerk of the Board, Saratoga County Board of Supervisors, 
40 McMaster Street, Ballston Spa, New York, 12020, which written public comment 
must be received by 3:45 pm on February 10, 2021. 
 
Pamela A. Wright, Clerk 
Saratoga County Board of Supervisors 
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